
Notice of Public Test of Election Equipment 
 

A test of the Town of Orion voting equipment will be 
conducted at: 

 
The New OrionTown Hall 
22304 Thiede Road 
Muscoda, WI 53573 

 
The Test will happen on: 

March 23, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. 
 
 

The Public is invited to attend the public testing. If you 
need assistance or have any questions, please contact 
Diane Parduhn, Town of Orion Clerk at: 
 608-647-3578, or by email at
 clerkoforion@gmail.com 
 
 
NOTE:  All 2024 elections, including the April 2nd election, 
will be held at the New Town Hall located at the address 
listed above.  
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